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BELLVILLE TURNVEREIN PAVILION RESTORATION PROJECT


Texas Historical Commission Visit


Lisa Hart and Christina Rieth with the Texas Historical Commission visited the Turnverein Pavilion 
Wednesday, August 11th.  Ms. Hart is the THC Program Coordinator for the National Park Service grant 
awarded to the Bellville Turnverein Pavilion Restoration Project.  Ms. Rieth is a Project Reviewer at the 
THC.  


The THC representatives toured the hall inspecting the work funded by the NPS grant.  Ms. Hart also 
delivered a sign acknowledging the grant which will be displayed during the final restoration work.    


In the photo, Restoration Project Board members Annye King, Linda Feux, Tom Barron, and Don Conrad 
accept the sign from Ms. Hart pictured in the center of the group.


Restoration work will resume this month with a goal of completing the work by year end. 


 Please visit www.bellvilleturnvereinproject.org for updates and to view progress.


  


Note:  The Project is partially funded by the Emergency Supplemental Historic Preservation 
Fund, National Park Service, and Department of the Interior. Any opinions, findings, and 
conclusions or recommendations expressed in this material do not constitute endorsement or 
necessarily reflect the views of the Department of the Interior or U.S. Government.
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